
 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Dame Hannahs News – July 2021  

 

 

   

 

Welcome 

Everyone has been making the most of the the wonderful weather. They have 

enjoyed a variety of activities and there have been several birthdays to 

celebrate. All our amazing staff have continued to bring laughter and happiness 

to the lives of our young people despite ongoing challenges. We are also very 

grateful to all our supporters who have donated to our Mobile Hoist Appeal and 

bought Summer Raffle tickets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

We always enjoy celebrating birthdays and this month there were celebrations 

for Daisy, Hannah, Dan and Michelle.  
 



 
 

 

 

 

Family Time 

It is lovely that families have been able to come and visit on site. Will loved 

seeing his Mum and puppy Koda recently. The puppy met our resident therapy 

dog Minnie and had great fun playing in the sun.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

Farewell Anne 

This month we said goodbye to Anne 

from HR who has retired after 19 

years with Dame Hannahs. Anne 

was one of the longest serving 

members of staff and has been an 

integral part of the HR team and a 

key member of the Dame Hannahs 

family. Everyone at Dame Hannahs 

will miss her and wishes her well. 

   

 

 

 



 

 

Hannah the Artist 

Hannah loves her art and has started to offer watercolour painting lessons to 

anyone on site at Dame Hannahs who is interested. Feedback from her first 

lesson is "She is a fantastic teacher!"  

 
 

  

 

  

 

 

Fun in the Sun 

Everyone has been making the most of the sunshine with a variety of activities 

outside. Rounders proved to be particularly good fun while Zach and Daisy 

enjoyed the bubble machine and Minnie has enjoyed her walks.  
 

 



 

 

 

 

Dan the Decorator 

When Dan decided that he wanted his room redecorated and once he had 

chosen the colour scheme, he decided that he wanted to lend a helping 

hand! This is central to our person centred approach at Dame Hannahs.  

 

 

 

 

Sensory Rooms 

There are two wonderful sensory rooms at Dame Hannahs which our young 

people really enjoy and benefit from. Will and Woody enjoyed their recent 

sessions. The rooms can be used in a variety of ways, either to stimulate 

activity and response or as a space for calm and reflection. These sensory 

rooms were partly funded through our community fundraising.  
 

 



 

 

  

  

 

Summer Raffle 

This is your last chance to buy tickets for our Summer Raffle. The draw will take 

place on July 31st. To buy tickets you can call us on 01752 898135 or visit any of our 

shops.  

 

 

  

 

Charity Shop Donations 

Since reopening in April we have been inundated with donations at our charity 

shops. However our shops have also been busier than ever with people after a 

bargain and there are certain items that we are running short of, in particular, ladies 

clothes sizes 18+, girls clothing, mens T shirts and ladies summer shoes. We are 

extremely grateful for all items donated over recent months and will continue to 

accept all donations.  

 

    

  

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all our volunteers and supporters for all 

their dedication and hard work. If you would like to get involved in fundraising for 

Dame Hannahs please contact supportus@discoverhannahs.org  

 

 

 

   

 

 
 


